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December 18, 1990
CWM 80170

U8 Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attn. Mr. C. J. Maughney, Chie!

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch

Division of Inclustrial and Medical Nuclear Safety, NM8S
Washington, DC 205688

License No. SNM- 1227
Docket No. 70-1267

Dear Mr. Maughney
REWORK OF UF_ ©ViivuweR VALVES
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This is to advise you that all 1-ingh UFg cylindet valves from Superior Valve Company
Lote 17 through 22 which were on ANF's inventory, have been returned to Superiot Valve

Company for rework.

This is in follow-up of my letter on this subject dated January 18, 1990

Very truly yours,

Charles W. Malody, Manager
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